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Docket Hos. 50-413, 50-414 i

License Nos. NPF-35, NPF-52

Ouke Power Company
ATTN: Mr. H. B. Tucker, Vice President !4

Nuclear Production Department
| 422 South Church Street I

i Charlotte, NC 28242 L

Gentlemen:

i
'

SUBJECT: REPORT NOS. 50-413/88-25 AND 50-414/88-25 i

1 Thank you for your response of September 16, 1988, to our Notice of Violation
issued on August 19, 1988, concerning activities conducted at your Catawba |

"

{ facility. We have evaluated your response and found that it meets the require-
,

ments of 10 CFR 2.201. We will examine the implementation of your corrective ;,

actions during future inspections. :

h! We appreciate your cooperation in this matter. ;
'

;

Sincerely,4

C'RIGINAL SIGNED ri/
VIRGIL L. BROWNLEE i

-,

| Virgil. L. Brownlee, Chief
7Reactor Projects Branch 3 |

Division of Reactor Projects '

,

1 ,

i cc: T. B. Owen, Station Manager |
' Senior Resident Inspector - McGuire ;

: State of South Carolina i
r,

: bec: K. N. Jabbour, NRR !
NRC Resident Inspector |

| DRS, Technical Assistant i

1 Document Control Desk |
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